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Church Staff: 

Rob Renberg - Lead Pastor 
Email: PastorRob@AnchorPointBibleChurch.com 

 
Steve Carlson - Family Pastor  

Email: Steve@AnchorPointBibleChurch.com 
 

 Rachel Mann - Office Secretary  
Email: Office@AnchorPointBibleChurch.com 

 
Robert Reese - Worship Director 

Email: Worship@AnchorPointBibleChurch.com 
 

Ron Mann - Church Custodian  
 
 

Website  
www.AnchorPointBibleChurch.com 

 
Like us on Facebook  

Facebook/AnchorPointBibleChurch 

“We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men  
are created equal; that they are endowed by their  

Creator with certain unalienable Rights; that among  
these are Life, Liberty & the pursuit of Happiness.” 

 
 
 

 

Everything can be taken from a man but one thing; the last of the human freedoms- 
to choose one’s attitude in any given set of circumstances, to choose one’s own way.”    

      Holocaust survivor Viktor Frankl  

 
 
 
1. ______________, in the face of ____________.  (1:12‐14, 20) 
 
 
2. ______________, in spite of _________________.  (1:15‐18) 
 
 
3. ______________, in the midst of ______________.  (1:19‐21) 

 
Contentment is yours when you: 

Put your ____________ on God. 

Put God ____________ in your life. 

Put your ____________ in God. 

A Series In Philippians 

SERMON NOTES     February 3, 2019 



ASSISTING IN WORSHIP TODAY: 
Prayer Partners:  Chuck Dyksterhouse & Paul Flickema 
Children’s Church:  Amy Renberg & Pastor Steve 
Nursery:  Hannah Hodgson & Michael Hall 
 

ASSISTING IN WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY 2/10: 
Prayer Partners:  Jim Toppen & Jeff Hall     
Children’s Church:  Khrisy VanKampen & Dawson VanKampen 
Nursery:  Barb Condon & MiMi Engstrom 

CALENDAR 
Today, February 3rd — Worship Service - 9:30 a.m.    
        — Coffee Fellowship - following the service 
        — Sunday School - 11:11 a.m. 
Monday, February 4th — Pickle Ball - 10:00 - 12:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, February 5th — Ladies Evening Bible Study - 6:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, February 6th — Men’s Morning Bible Study - 9:00 a.m. 
      — Family Dinner - 5:15-5:45 p.m.   
    - Goulash 
      — AWANA - 6:00-7:30 p.m.  — B.I.G. - 6:15-7:15 p.m. 
Thursday, February 7th — Ladies Morning Bible Study - 10:00 a.m. 
             — Pickle Ball - 1:00-3:00 p.m. 
              
                        
BIRTHDAYS  5th Janice Brigg; 6th Jeremy Hollar; 7th Levi Carlson;  
             9th Xander Carlson; 9th Khrisy VanKampen; 9th Joyce Webb  
 

Information For Your First Time At Anchor Point Bible Church… 

 
1.  We are happy to have you with us today.  Please fill out a Connection 
Card and place it in the offering plate.  We will send some information about 
our church to you.  For prayer requests or comments, please check the  
appropriate box and write on the back.   
 
2.  We encourage you to use our nursery & children’s ministries.   
After the children’s mystery box message, children ages 4-3rd grade will be  
dismissed to Children’s Church.  Our nursery is located down the Children’s 
Wing for babies and toddlers.  It is staffed during the service and Sunday 
School hour.  You will receive a guest card and number.   
 
3. Please do not feel obligated to participate in the offering.   
The offering is for members and regular attendees who consider Anchor 
Point Bible Church their church home.  As our guest, we only ask that you 
bring your Connection Card to the Connection 
Point, and please introduce yourself to  
Pastor Rob, Pastor Steve, and others  
around you.  And….come back again!  

Check out our new Picture Board that is located on the wall across from the 
Board Room!  We are going to begin taking family pictures again.  The booth area 
will be open before the service and Dan Vander Myde will be taking the pictures at 
this time.  Following the service, Rachel will be taking the pictures until Sunday 
School begins.   

 
Basic Training Sunday School Class for all adults is meeting in the “Clock” room 
(across from the youth room) after the worship service!  It’s not too late to join in!  

 
Ladies Evening Bible Study is this Tuesday, February 5th at 6:30 p.m.  They are 
studying “Sons of God” from Galatians 3:26-4:7.   

 
It’s not too late to sign up for the Youth Winter Blast Retreat at 
Grace Adventures!  The retreat is February 22-24.  It is $125 per  
person or if you bring a friend (that doesn’t attend Anchor Point) it is 
only $75 each!  Pick up the registration packet today which is located 
on the table outside of the church office.  If you have any questions 
please see Pastor Steve.   

Prayer Requests 
 Bill Ruiter is now home and recovering from his recent surgery.   
 Carl Anderson has been at Hackley since last Sunday evening.  He has  

pneumonia and the doctors won’t release him until it is completely cleared  
up.  He is in room 306. 

 Judy Zuidema went to U of M to try and figure out why she has been feeling 
so sick the last couple of months.  They told her that she had a nasty virus 
that was attacking her body and that it will take along time for her to start  
feeling better and normal again.  Judy wants to thank everyone who has sent 
cards and for your prayers.  Please continue to pray for Judy and that her 
body starts to heal soon.   

We have a program called EZ Texting that we send out a mass text  
with closing information and other important details related to our  
church.  Over this past week we have sent out 2 different messages.   
If you did not receive a text message from the church and you would  
like to, please fill out a connection card and write the cell phone number 
you want to use and circle it!  It can not be a landline.   

 
We have also been sending out emails to the congregation with  
closing information.  If you have not received emails please write your 
email address down on the connection card and circle it.   


